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are considered to be diagnostic or indicative of
particular depositional environments, are discussed,
together with their implications for interpretations of
the geologic history of a sedimentary basin on the basis
of both macrostratigraphic and microstratigraphic
criteria. Other lithologic analyses that are mentioned
relate to petrophysical properties such as porosity and
permeability and to chemical properties such as trace
element, organic, and hydrocarbon content. Methods
employed in the examination of outcrops and rock samples
are also considered. The final chapter describes the
application of sedimentary basin analysis to exploration
of oil and gas, coal, and minerals, together with
potential storage reservoirs for natural gas. This
monograph will be of interest to geophysicists,
geologists, geophysicists, and engineers.
Practical Petroleum Geochemistry for Exploration and
Production Harry Dembicki 2022-08-26 Practical Petroleum
Geochemistry for Exploration and Production, Second
Edition provides readers with a single reference that
addresses the principle concepts and applications of
petroleum geochemistry used in finding, evaluating, and
producing petroleum deposits. The revised volume
includes a new chapter on environmental forensic
applications of petroleum geochemistry. With the current
emphasis on environmental issues (pollution, climate
changes, and corporate responsibility), information
about how petroleum geochemistry can be used to
recognize these problems, determine their source, help
identify who is responsible, and how these problems may
be mitigated are vital to efficient and economical
operation of a project from exploration to production to
abandonment. Practical Petroleum Geochemistry for
Exploration and Production, Second Edition will continue
to serve as a foundational reference to understanding
the underpinning of the science, as well as a source of
references that the reader can use to find detailed
descriptions of methods and protocols. Emphasizes the
practical application of geochemistry in solving
exploration and production problems Features more than
200 illustrations, tables, diagrams, and case studies to
underscore key concepts Authored by an expert geochemist
with over 40 years of experience in field-based
research, applications, and instruction New edition
includes a chapter on environmental issues (impact,
climate change, pollution, and corporate
responsibility), as well as expanded coverage of topics
such as hydrates as unconventional resources;
geomicrobial methods (especially DNA analysis) and the
use of sea surface slicks from seafloor seeps in surface
geochemistry; using GC x GC and asphaltene FTIR in oil
correlation studies; and interpretation isotope data for
the maturity of thermogenic natural gas
Salt Tectonics Martin P. A. Jackson 2017-02-28 An
unrivalled consolidation of topics related to salt
tectonics, suitable for graduate students, researchers
and professionals.
Petroleum Geoscience Jon Gluyas 2013-04-25 Petroleum
Geoscience is a comprehensive introduction to
theapplication of geology and geophysics to the search
for andproduction of oil and gas. Uniquely, this book is

Regional Geology and Tectonics: Principles of Geologic
Analysis David G. Roberts 2012-03-16 Expert petroleum
geologists David Roberts and Albert Bally bring you
Regional Geology and Tectonics: Principles of Geologic
Analysis, volume one in a three-volume series covering
Phanerozoic regional geology and tectonics. It has been
written to provide you with a detailed overview of
geologic rift systems, passive margins, and cratonic
basins, it features the basic principles necessary to
grasping the conceptual approaches to hydrocarbon
exploration in a broad range of geological settings
globally. Named a 2013 Outstanding Academic Title by the
American Library Association's Choice publication A
"how-to" regional geology primer that provides a
detailed overview of tectonics, rift systems, passive
margins, and cratonic basins The principles of regional
geological analysis and the main geological and
geophysical tools are discussed in detail. The tectonics
of the world are captured and identified in detail
through a series of unique geographic maps, allowing
quick access to exact tectonic locations. Serves as the
ideal introductory overview and complementary reference
to the core concepts of regional geology and tectonics
offered in volumes two and three in the series.
Standard Handbook of Petroleum and Natural Gas
Engineering: William C. Lyons 1996-10-16 Petroleum
engineering now has its own true classic handbook that
reflects the profession's status as a mature major
engineering discipline. Formerly titled the Practical
Petroleum Engineer's Handbook, by Joseph Zaba and W.T.
Doherty (editors), this new, completely updated twovolume set is expanded and revised to give petroleum
engineers a comprehensive source of industry standards
and engineering practices. It is packed with the key,
practical information and data that petroleum engineers
rely upon daily. The result of a fifteen-year effort,
this handbook covers the gamut of oil and gas
engineering topics to provide a reliable source of
engineering and reference information for analyzing and
solving problems. It also reflects the growing role of
natural gas in industrial development by integrating
natural gas topics throughout both volumes. More than a
dozen leading industry experts-academia and industrycontributed to this two-volume set to provide the best ,
most comprehensive source of petroleum engineering
information available.
Lithostratigraphic Analysis of Sedimentary Basins C. E.
B. Conybeare 2013-09-11 Lithostratigraphic Analysis of
Sedimentary Basins deals with the concepts and
methodology of lithostratigraphic analysis used to
elucidate various aspects of the geological history of
sedimentary layers within a basin. The principles of
stratigraphy and sedimentation as well as the influence
of tectonism are discussed, along with their relevance
to a variety of methods employed in the analysis of
sedimentary basins. Comprised of seven chapters, this
book begins with a classification of sedimentary basins
and an overview of the methods used in their analysis.
Certain lithological features, including sedimentary
structures, textures, and assemblages of features that
basin-analysis-principles-and-applications-to-petroleum
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structured to reflect the sequential andcyclical
processes of exploration, appraisal, development
andproduction. Chapters dedicated to each of these
aspects are furtherillustrated by case histories drawn
from the authors' experiences.Petroleum Geoscience has a
global and 'geo-temporal' backdrop,drawing examples and
case histories from around the world and frompetroleum
systems ranging in age from late-Pre-Cambrian
toPliocene. In order to show how geoscience is
integrated at all levelswithin the industry, the authors
stress throughout the linksbetween geology and
geophysics on the one hand, and drilling,reservoir
engineering, petrophysics, petroleum
engineering,facilities design, and health, safety and
the environment on theother. Petroleum Geoscience is
designed as a practical guide,with the basic theory
augmented by case studies from a wide spreadof
geographical locations. Covers all the key aspects of
the origin of petroleum,exploration, and production. It
takes account of the modernemphasis on the efficient
utilisation of reserves, on new methodsin exploration
(such as 3-D seismics). Book takes 'value-chain'
approach to PetroleumGeoscience. First new text on
petroleum geology for geology undergraduatesto be
published in the last ten years. Packed full of reallife case studies from Petroleumindustry.
Principles of Sequence Stratigraphy Octavian Catuneanu
2022-07-22 Principles of Sequence Stratigraphy, Second
Edition presents principles to practical workflow that
guide applications in a consistent manner that is
independent of model, geological setting and the types
and resolution of the data available. The book explains
the points of agreement and difference between the
various approaches to sequence stratigraphy, while also
defining the common ground that affords the standard
application of the method. This enables the practitioner
to avoid nomenclatural and methodological confusions and
apply sequence stratigraphy. The text is richly
illustrated with hundreds of full-color diagrams and
examples of outcrop, borehole and seismic data. The
book's balanced approach helps students and
professionals acquire a sound understanding of the
concepts and methodology. It will appeal to geologists,
geophysicists and engineers with interest in basin
analysis, stratigraphy and sedimentology, as well as in
all economic applications that concern the exploration
and production of natural resources, including water,
hydrocarbons, coal and sediment-hosted mineral deposits.
Updates the award-winning first edition in all aspects
of sequence stratigraphy, from the underlying theory to
the practical applications Presents the standard
approach to sequence stratigraphic methodology,
nomenclature, and classification; the role of modeling
in sequence stratigraphy, and the difference between
modeling and methodology Discusses the roles of scale
and stratigraphic resolution in sequence stratigraphy,
and the workflow that affords a consistent application
of the method irrespective of the types of data
available Describes the three-dimensional nature of the
stratigraphic architecture, and the variability of
stratigraphic sequences with the tectonic setting,
depositional setting, and the climatic regime
Illustrates all concepts with high-quality, full-color
diagrams, outcrop photographs, and subsurface well data
and seismic images
Principles of Applied Reservoir Simulation John R.
Fanchi 2006 What makes this book so different and
valuable to the engineer is the accompanying software,
used by reservoir engineers all over the world every
day. The new software, IFLO (replacing WINB4D, in
previous editions), is a simulator that the engineer can
easily install in a Windows operating environment. IFLO
generates simulations of how the well can be tapped and
feeds this to the engineer in dynamic 3D perspective.
This completely new software is much more functional,
basin-analysis-principles-and-applications-to-petroleum

with better graphics and more scenarios from which the
engineer can generate simulations. BENEFIT TO THE
READER: This book and software helps the reservoir
engineer do his or her job on a daily basis, better,
more economically, and more efficiently. Without
simulations, the reservoir engineer would not be able to
do his or her job at all, and the technology available
in this product is far superior to most companies
internal simulation software.Petroleum Sedimentology Winfried Zimmerle 1995-04-30
Knowledge of the principles and methods of petroleum
sedimentology is essential for oil and gas exploration
and exploitation. This book is designed as an
introductory text for students in petroleum geology and
applied sedimentology as well as a useful companion for
advanced technicians, explorationists, geophysicists and
petroleum engineers. Source rock, lithology and type of
trap define the quality of a hydrocarbon accumulation.
This interrelationship is exemplified by seven case
histories worldwide (NW Europe, Saudi Arabia, U.S.A.,
Mexico, CIS, China). Moreover, successful exploitation
and enhanced oil recovery often depend on an adequate
knowledge of the sedimentology of a reservoir.
Photographs illustrate macroscopic and microscopic
aspects of source rocks as well as reservoir sandstones
and limestones that are most important for hydrocarbon
exploration. A comprehensive list of references
encourages further study.
The Gulf of Mexico Sedimentary Basin John W. Snedden
2019-11-30 The Gulf of Mexico Basin is one of the most
prolific hydrocarbon-producing basins in the world, with
an estimated endowment of 200 billion barrels of oil
equivalent. This book provides a comprehensive overview
of the basin, spanning the US, Mexico and Cuba. Topics
covered include conventional and unconventional
reservoirs, source rocks and associated tectonics, basin
evolution from the Mesozoic to Cenozoic Era, and
different regions of the basin from mature onshore
fields to deep-water subsalt plays. Cores, well logs and
seismic lines are all discussed providing local,
regional and basin-scale insights. The scientific
implications of seminal events in the basin's history
are also covered, including sedimentary effects of the
Chicxulub Impact. Containing over 200 color
illustrations and 50 stratigraphic cross-sections and
paleogeographic maps, this is an invaluable resource for
petroleum industry professionals, as well as graduate
students and researchers interested in basin analysis,
sedimentology, stratigraphy, tectonics and petroleum
geology.
Basin Analysis Philip A. Allen 2013-05-30 Basin Analysis
is an advanced undergraduate andpostgraduate text aimed
at understanding sedimentary basins asgeodynamic
entities. The rationale of the book is that knowledge
ofthe basic principles of the thermo-mechanical
behaviour of thelithosphere, the dynamics of the mantle,
and the functioning ofsediment routing systems provides
a sound background for studyingsedimentary basins, and
is a pre-requisite for the exploitation ofresources
contained in their sedimentary rocks. The third
editionincorporates new developments in the burgeoning
field of basinanalysis while retaining the successful
structure and overallphilosophy of the first two
editions. The text is divided into 4 parts that
establish the geodynamicalenvironment for sedimentary
basins and the physical state of thelithosphere,
followed by a coverage of the mechanics of
basinformation, an integrated analysis of the controls
on the basin-filland its burial and thermal history, and
concludes with anapplication of basin analysis
principles in petroleum playassessment, including a
discussion of unconventional hydrocarbonplays. The text
is richly supplemented by Appendices
providingmathematical derivations of a wide range of
processes affecting theformation of basins and their
2/6

Downloaded from oms.biba.in on September 26, 2022 by
guest

sedimentary fills. Many of theseAppendices include
practical exercises that give the readerhands-on
experience of quantitative solutions to important
basinanalysis processes. Now in full colour and a larger
format, this third edition is acomprehensive update and
expansion of the previous editions, and represents a
rigorous yet accessible guide to problemsolving in this
most integrative of geoscientific disciplines.
Additional resources for this book can be found at:
ahref="http://www.wiley.com/go/allen/basinanalysis"www.w
iley.com/go/allen/basinanalysis/a.
Elements of Petroleum Geology Richard C. Selley
2022-08-26 Elements of Petroleum Geology, Fourth Edition
is a useful primer for geophysicists, geologists and
petroleum engineers in the oil industry who wish to
expand their knowledge beyond their specialized area. It
is also an excellent introductory text for a university
course in petroleum geoscience. This updated edition
includes new case studies on non-conventional
exploration, including tight oil and shale gas
exploration, as well as coverage of the impacts on
petroleum geology on the environment. Sections on shale
reservoirs, flow units and containers, IOR and EOR,
giant petroleum provinces, halo reservoirs, and resource
estimation methods are also expanded. Written by a
preeminent petroleum geologist and sedimentologist with
decades of petroleum exploration in remote corners of
the world Covers information pertinent to everyone
working in the oil and gas industry, especially
geophysicists, geologists and petroleum reservoir
engineers Fully revised with updated references and
expanded coverage of topics and new case studies
Petroleum and Basin Evolution Dietrich H. Welte
2012-12-06 This book has been prepared by the
collaborative effort of two somewhat separate technical
groups: the researchers at the Institute for Petroleum
and Organic Geochemistry, Forschungszentrum Jii lich
(KFA), and the technical staff of Integrated Exploration
Systems (IES). One of us, Donald R. Baker, from Rice
University, Houston, has spent so much time at KFA as a
guest scientist and researcher that it is most
appropriate for him to contribute to the book. During
its more than 20-year history the KFA group has made
numerous and significant contributions to the
understanding of petroleum evolution. The KFA
researchers have emphasized both the field and
laboratory approaches to such important problems as
source rock recognition and evaluation, oil and gas
generation, maturation of organic matter, expulsion and
migration of hydrocarbons, and crude oil composition and
alteration. IES Jiilich has been a leader in the
development and application of numerical simulation
(basin modeling) procedures. The cooperation between the
two groups has resulted in a very fruitful synergy
effect both in the development of modeling software and
in its application. The purpose of the present volume
developed out of the 1994 publication by the American
Association of Petroleum Geologists of a collection of
individually authored papers entitled The Petroleum
System - From Source to Trap, edited by L. B. Magoon and
W. G. Dow.
Mechanism of Sedimentary Basin Formation Yasuto Itoh
2013-08-28 This book is devoted to the mechanisms of
sedimentary basin formation on active plate margins,
which show enormous diversity reflecting complex
tectonic processes. Multidisciplinary approach pursuing
basin-forming mechanism is based on geology,
sedimentology, geochronology and geophysics. Some
chapters are dedicated to the genetic analysis of
sedimentary basins in wrench deformation zones in
forearc and intra-arc regions. Another block of chapters
deals with basin formation in peripheral regions of
Eurasia and intra-arc / foreland basins under the
influence of the fluctuation of stress regimes. Finally
geophysical approaches to basin analyses are shown in
basin-analysis-principles-and-applications-to-petroleum

some chapters from microscopic to regional scales.
Diverse contents of the chapters provide the audience
with the present accomplishments of basin researches on
active margins by Earth scientists.
Sediment Routing Systems Philip A. Allen 2017-09-30 This
cutting-edge summary combines ideas from several subdisciplines to provide an understanding of sediment
routing systems and Earth surface dynamics.
Oil and Gas Production Handbook: An Introduction to Oil
and Gas Production Havard Devold 2013*
New Perspectives in Basin Analysis Karen L. Kleinspehn
2012-12-06 In the extensive field of earth sciences,
with its many subdisciplines, the trans fer of knowledge
is primarily established via personal communication,
during meetings, by reading journal articles, or by
consulting books. Because more information is available
than can be assimilated, it is necessary for the
individual to search selectively. Books take more time
from the inception of an idea until publication than any
of the other means of communication men tioned. As a
consequence, their function is somewhat different. Many
good books are a compilation of up to date knowledge and
serve as reference or instruction manuals. Some books
are a collection of previously published papers dealing
with a certain topic, while others may basically provide
large sets of data or examples. The Frontiers in
Sedimentary Geology series was established both for stu
dents and practicing earth scientists who wish to either
stay abreast of the most recent ideas or developments or
to become familiar with an important topic in the field
of sedimentary geology. The series attempts to deal with
sub jects that are in the forefront of both scientific
and economic interest. The treatment of a subject in an
individual volume should be a combination of topi cal,
regional, and interdisciplinary approaches. Although
these three terms can be defined separately, in reality
they should flow into each other. A topical treatment
should relate to a major category of sedimentary
geology.
The Biomarker Guide Kenneth Eric Peters 2005 The first
part of an all-inclusive two volume reference on
biological markers in petroleum geochemistry,
environmental science and archaeology.
Basin Analysis P. A. Allen 1992
Inorganic Geochemistry A. G. Robinson 2009-07-10
Petroleum is not as easy to find as it used to be. In
order to locate and develop reserves efficiently, it's
vital that geologists and geophysicists understand the
geological processes that affect a reservoir rock and
the oil that is trapped within it. This book is about
how and to what extent, these processes may be
understood. The theme of the book is the
characterization of fluids in sedimentary basins,
understanding their interaction with each other and with
rocks, and the application of this information to
finding, developing and producing oil and gas. The first
part of the book describes the techniques, and the
second part relates real-life case histories covering a
wide range of applications. Petroleum geology,
particularly exploration, involves making the best of
incomplete results. It is essentially an optimistic
exercise. This book will remove some of the guesswork.
Brings together the most important geochemical methods
in a single volume. Authored by two well-respected
researchers in the oil industry. Real-life,
international case histories.
Petroleum Geoscience Knut Bjørlykke 2015-05-19 This
comprehensive textbook presents an overview of petroleum
geoscience for geologists active in the petroleum
industry, while also offering a useful guide for
students interested in environmental geology,
engineering geology and other aspects of sedimentary
geology. In this second edition, new chapters have been
added and others expanded, covering geophysical methods
in general and electromagnetic exploration methods in
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particular, as well as reservoir modeling and
production, unconventional resources and practical
petroleum exploration.
Subsidence Analysis and Visualization Eun Young Lee
2018-06-15 This book provides a comprehensive
introduction to techniques for quantitative subsidence
analysis and visualization with example applications.
Subsidence analysis is an essential step to understand
basin evolution through geologic time and space in the
study of sediments and sedimentary basins. Quantifying
techniques have been developed and applied in many basin
research projects to evaluate total, tectonic and
thermal subsidence. They are also a pre-requisite for
basin evolution modelling. Recent studies have applied
visualization techniques to understand regional
subsidence contexts and trends, which confirmed that
three-dimensional visualization of the basin subsidence
is highly helpful to gain insight into basin evolution.
In this book, we show how geoscience and computer
science can be effectively combined in advanced basin
analysis, especially in terms of basin subsidence. Each
type of subsidence analysis is introduced with example
applications. In particular we present a study of the
Vienna basin using BasinVis, a MATLAB-based program for
analyzing and visualizing basin subsidence. Given its
breadth of coverage, this book will benefit students in
undergraduate and postgraduate courses and provide
helpful information for research projects and industry
applications.
Petroleum Source Rocks Barry J. Katz 2012-12-06 Over the
past two decades there has been increased interest in
the availability of hydrocarbon charge through a better
understanding of petroleum geochemistry and the
identification and characterization of petroleum source
rocks. These rocks are geochemically unique and form
under specific sets of circumstances. This book brings
together both geologic and geochemical data from fifteen
petroleum source rocks, ranging in age from Devonian to
Eocene, that would otherwise be widely dispersed in the
literature or available only in proprietary corporate
databases. Much of this information, presented in either
a tabular or graphic fashion, provides the petroleum
explorationist and the geochemist with a framework to
establish relationships among various geochemical
indices and depositional settings.
Seismic Stratigraphy Charles E. Payton 1977 "This Memoir
is the result of plans made after the first Research
Symposium on Seismic Stratigraphy presented at the 1975
national convention of the American Association of
Petroleum Geologists. Selected reports from technical
meetings since that time are also included."--Foreword.
Sedimentology and Sedimentary Basins Mike R. Leeder
2009-04-01 Sedimentology is a core discipline of earth
and environmentalsciences. It enquires the origins,
transport and deposition ofmineral sediment on the
Earth's surface. The subject is a linkbetween positive
effects arising from the building of relief bytectonics
and the negative action of denudation in
drainagecatchments and tectonic subsidence in
sedimentary basins. The author addresses the principles
of the subject, emphasisingthe advantages of a general
science approach and the importance ofunderstanding
modern processes. Sedimentology and SedimentaryBasins is
not an encyclopaedia, but attempts to
stimulateinterdisciplinary thought across the whole
subject area and relateddisciplines. The book has been
designed to meet the needs of earthand environmental
science undergraduates.
Physical Principles of Sedimentary Basin Analysis Magnus
Wangen 2010-01-14 modelling of basins for graduate
students, researchers and oil industry professionals." -Book Jacket.
Structural Geology Haakon Fossen 2016-03-03 This marketleading textbook has been fully updated in response to
extensive user feedback. It includes a new chapter on
basin-analysis-principles-and-applications-to-petroleum

joints and veins, additional examples from around the
world, stunning new field photos, and extended online
resources with new animations and exercises. The book's
practical emphasis, hugely popular in the first edition,
features applications in the upper crust, including
petroleum and groundwater geology, highlighting the
importance of structural geology in exploration and
exploitation of petroleum and water resources. Carefully
designed full-colour illustrations work closely with the
text to support student learning, and are supplemented
with high-quality photos from around the world. Examples
and parallels drawn from practical everyday situations
engage students, and end-of chapter review questions
help them to check their understanding. Updated elearning modules are available online
(www.cambridge.org/fossen2e) and further reinforce key
topics using summaries, innovative animations to bring
concepts to life, and additional examples and figures.
Petroleum Engineer's Guide to Oil Field Chemicals and
Fluids Johannes Fink 2011-05-13 Petroleum Engineer's
Guide to Oil Field Chemicals and Fluids is a
comprehensive manual that provides end users with
information about oil field chemicals, such as drilling
muds, corrosion and scale inhibitors, gelling agents and
bacterial control. This book is an extension and update
of Oil Field Chemicals published in 2003, and it
presents a compilation of materials from literature and
patents, arranged according to applications and the way
a typical job is practiced. The text is composed of 23
chapters that cover oil field chemicals arranged
according to their use. Each chapter follows a uniform
template, starting with a brief overview of the chemical
followed by reviews, monomers, polymerization, and
fabrication. The different aspects of application,
including safety and environmental impacts, for each
chemical are also discussed throughout the chapters. The
text also includes handy indices for trade names,
acronyms and chemicals. Petroleum, production, drilling,
completion, and operations engineers and managers will
find this book invaluable for project management and
production. Non-experts and students in petroleum
engineering will also find this reference useful.
Chemicals are ordered by use including drilling muds,
corrosion inhibitors, and bacteria control Includes
cutting edge chemicals and polymers such as water
soluble polymers and viscosity control Handy index of
chemical substances as well as a general chemical index
Micropaleontology Pratul Kumar Saraswati 2015-12-17 This
book will help readers learn the basic skills needed to
study microfossils especially those without a formal
background in paleontology. It details key principles,
explains how to identify different groups of
microfossils, and provides insight into their potential
applications in solving geologic problems. Basic
principles are addressed with examples that explore the
strengths and limitations of microfossils and their
geological records. This overview provides an
understanding of taphonomy and quality of the fossil
records, biomineralization and biogeochemistry,
taxonomy, concepts of species, and basic concepts of
ecology. Readers learn about the major groups of
microfossils, including their morphology, ecology, and
geologic history. Coverage includes: foraminifera,
ostracoda, coccolithophores, pteropods, radiolaria,
diatoms, silicoflagellates, conodonts, dinoflagellates,
acritarch, and spores and pollens. In this coverage,
marine microfossils, and particularly foraminifera, are
discussed in more detail compared with the other groups
as they continue to play a major role in most scientific
investigations. Among the various tracers of earth
history, microfossils provide the most diverse kinds of
information to earth scientists. This richly illustrated
volume will help students and professionals understand
microfossils, and provide insight on how to work with
them to better understand evolution of life, and age and
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the paleoenvironment of sedimentary strata.
Sedimentology and Petroleum Geology Knut Bjørlykke 1989
Fundamentals of Basin and Petroleum Systems Modeling
Thomas Hantschel 2009-04-09 The first comprehensive
presentation of methods and algorithms used in basin
modeling, this text provides geoscientists and
geophysicists with an in-depth view of the underlying
theory and includes advanced topics such as
probabilistic risk assessment methods.
Seismic Stratigraphy, Basin Analysis and Reservoir
Characterisation P.C.H. Veeken 2006-11-13 The interest
in seismic stratigraphic techniques to interpret
reflection datasets is well established. The advent of
sophisticated subsurface reservoir studies and 4D
monitoring, for optimising the hydrocarbon production in
existing fields, does demonstrate the importance of the
3D seismic methodology. The added value of reflection
seismics to the petroleum industry has clearly been
proven over the last decades. Seismic profiles and 3D
cubes form a vast and robust data source to unravel the
structure of the subsurface. It gets nowadays exploited
in ever greater detail. Larger offsets and velocity
anisotropy effects give for instance access to more
details on reservoir flow properties like fracture
density, porosity and permeability distribution, Elastic
inversion and modelling may tell something about the
change in petrophysical parameters. Seismic
investigations provide a vital tool for the delineation
of subtle hydrocarbon traps. They are the basis for
understanding the regional basin framework and the
stratigraphic subdivision. Seismic stratigraphy combines
two very different scales of observation: the seismic
and well-control. The systematic approach applied in
seismic stratigraphy explains why many workers are using
the principles to evaluate their seismic observations.
The here presented modern geophysical techniques allow
more accurate prediction of the changes in subsurface
geology. Dynamics of sedimentary environments are
discussed with its relation to global controling factors
and a link is made to high-resolution sequence
stratigraphy. ‘Seismic Stratigraphy Basin Analysis and
Reservoir Characterisation’ summarizes basic seismic
interpretation techniques and demonstrates the benefits
of intergrated reservoir studies for hydrocarbon
exploration. Topics are presented from a practical point
of view and are supported by well-illustrated case
histories. The reader (student as well as professional
geophysicists, geologists and reservoir engineers) is
taken from a basic level to more advanced study
techniques. * Overview reflection seismic methods and
its limitations. * Link between basic seismic
stratigraphic principles and high resolution sequence
stratigraphy. * Description of various techniques for
seismic reservoir characterization and synthetic
modelling. * Overview nversion techniques, AVO and
seismic attributes analysis.
Principles of Sedimentary Basin Analysis Andrew Miall
2013-04-17 This book is intended as a practical handbook
for those engaged in the task of analyzing the
paleogeographic evolution of ancient sedimentary basins.
The science of stratigraphy and sedimentology is central
to such endeavors, but although several excellent
textbooks on sedimentology have appeared in recent years
little has been written about modern stratigraphic
methods. Sedimentology textbooks tend to take a
theoretical approach, building from physical and
chemical theory and studies of mod ern environments. It
is commonly difficult to apply this information to
practical problems in ancient rocks, and very little
guidance is given on methods of observation, mapping and
interpretation. In this book theory is downplayed and
the emphasis is on what a geologist can actually see in
outcrops, well records, and cores, and what can be ob
tained using geophysical techniques. A new approach is
taken to stratigraphy, which attempts to explain the
basin-analysis-principles-and-applications-to-petroleum

genesis of lithostratigraphic units and to de-emphasize
the importance of formal description and nam ing. There
are also sections explaining principles of facies
analysis, basin mapping methods, depositional systems,
and the study of basin thermal history, so important to
the genesis of fuels and minerals. Lastly, an at tempt
is made to tie everything together by considering basins
in the con text of plate tectonics and eustatic sea
level changes.
Regional Geology and Tectonics: Principles of Geologic
Analysis Nicola Scarselli 2020-06-17 Regional Geology
and Tectonics: Principles of Geologic Analysis, 2nd
edition is the first in a three-volume series covering
Phanerozoic regional geology and tectonics. The new
edition provides updates to the first edition’s detailed
overview of geologic processes, and includes new
sections on plate tectonics, petroleum systems, and new
methods of geological analysis. This book provides both
professionals and students with the basic principles
necessary to grasp the conceptual approaches to
hydrocarbon exploration in a wide variety of geological
settings globally. Discusses in detail the principles of
regional geological analysis and the main geological and
geophysical tools Captures and identifies the tectonics
of the world in detail, through a series of unique
geographic maps, allowing quick access to exact tectonic
locations Serves as the ideal introductory overview and
complementary reference to the core concepts of regional
geology and tectonics offered in volumes 2 and 3 in the
series
Hydrocarbon Exploration and Production Frank Jahn
1998-03-13 This book on hydrocarbon exploration and
production is the first volume in the series
Developments in Petroleum Science. The chapters are: The
Field Life Cycle, Exploration, Drilling Engineering,
Safety and The Environment, Reservoir Description,
Volumetric Estimation, Field Appraisal, Reservoir
Dynamic Behaviour, Well Dynamic Behaviour, Surface
Facilities, Production Operations and Maintenance,
Project and Contract Management, Petroleum Economics,
Managing the Producing Field, and Decommissioning.
Basin Analysis 2005
Unconventional Petroleum Geology Caineng Zou 2012-12-31
Unconventional Petroleum Geology is the first book of
its kind to collectively identify, catalog, and assess
the exploration and recovery potential of the Earth's
unconventional hydrocarbons. Advances in hydrocarbon
technology and petroleum development systems have
recently made the exploration of unconventional
hydrocarbons—such as shale gas, tight sandstone oil and
gas, heavy oil, tar sand, and coalbed methane—the
hottest trend in the petroleum industry. Detailed case
studies act as real-world application templates, making
the book's concepts immediately practical and useful by
exploration geologists. The logical and intuitive threepart approach of systematically identifying an
unconventional hydrocarbon, cataloguing its accumulation
features, and assessing its exploration and recovery
potential can be immediately implemented in the
field—anywhere in the world. Provides a detailed
assessment of the exploration and recovery potential of
the full range of unconventional hydrocarbons More than
300 illustrations—many in full color—capture the
detailed intricacies and associated technological
advances in unconventional hydrocarbon exploration More
than 20 case studies and examples from around the world
conclude each chapter and aid in the application of key
exploration and recovery techniques
African Basins R.C. Selley 1997-11-20 Following on from
the first 2 books in the series, Sedimentary Basins of
the World, which covered Chinese Sedimentary Basins
(Volume 1) and South Pacific Sedimentary Basins (Volume
2), comes Volume 3, on African Basins. Africa covers a
larger land area than the USA, Europe, India and the
ASEAN nations put together. It is rich in natural
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architecture - reflect an inter play of many processes,
from the wandering of individual channels across a
floodplain, to the long-term effects of uplift and
subsidence. Fluvial deposits are a sensitive indicator
of tectonic processes, and also carry subtle signatures
of the climate at the time of deposition. They are the
hosts for many petroleum and mineral deposits. This book
is about all these subjects. The first part of the book,
following a historical introduction, constructs the
strati graphic framework of fluvial deposits, step by
step, starting with lithofacies, combining these into
architectural elements and other facies associations,
and then showing how these, in turn, combine to
represent distinctive fluvial styles. Next, the
discussion turns to problems of correlation and the
building of large-scale stratigraphic frameworks. These
basin-scale constructions form the basis for a
discussion of causes and processes, including autogenic
processes of channel shifting and cyclicity, and the
larger questions of allogenic (tectonic, eustatic, and
climatic) sedimentary controls and the development of
our ideas about nonmarine sequence stratigraphy.
Petroleum Formation and Occurrence B.P. Tissot
2013-11-11 Current and authoritative with many advanced
concepts for petroleum geologists, geochemists,
geophysicists, or engineers engaged in the search for or
production of crude oil and natural gas, or interested
in their habitats and the factors that control them,
this book is an excellent reference. It is recommended
without reservation. AAPG Bulletin.

resources, including oil, gas, coal and nearly every
metalliferous mineral. Yet Africa is still one of the
least explored continents. This book brings together in
one volume, concise reviews of basins previously
documented in a vast array of diffuse literature. It
also contains some of the first detailed accounts of
several basins which have never before been described in
such depth. These include the onshore Owambo,
Iullemmeden, and Sudanese rift basins, and the offshore
basins of southern Africa. The contributions are by
authors, and teams of authors, with great knowledge and
experience of the basins that they describe. The
thirteen chapters are arranged in 3 parts covering North
Africa, Central Africa and Southern Africa and the book
is illustrated by maps, cross-sections, stratigraphic
sections and seismic lines. Each chapter includes a
comprehensive bibliography and the book concludes with a
subject index. For academic geologists researching the
geology of Africa, and for industrial geologists seeking
natural resources within African sedimentary rocks, this
book is an invaluable source of information.
The Geology of Fluvial Deposits Andrew D. Miall
2013-12-20 Fluvial deposits represent the preserved
record of one of the major nonmarine environ ments. They
accumulate in large and small intermontane valleys, in
the broad valleys of trunk rivers, in the wedges of
alluvial fans flanking areas of uplift, in the outwash
plains fronting melting glaciers, and in coastal plains.
The nature of alluvial assemblages - their lithofacies
composition, vertical stratigraphic record, and
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